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Dear 8th-Grade Parents & Students,

On Thursday, October 14th, Hackettstown High School will host a Parent & Student Open House for
the Class of 2026. The program will begin at 6:00 PM and end at 7:00 PM. Guests are permitted to
leave early but are encouraged to stay for the entirety of the event. All guests should enter through the
main entrance vestibule and are required to wear face coverings while in the building.

Upon entering the building, each family will be provided a map to begin the evening. The map will
highlight all the important stops that could be visited. There will not be a set schedule or rotation.
Instead, families will get to pick and choose what works best for them. This open flow concept
guarantees each experience will cater to individual needs. It also maximizes your ability to safely enter
our building and promotes formal and informal conversation with our HHS staff. Highlights include:

● Exposure to the physical environment
● General overview of course offerings
● Familiarization with our phenomenal academic programs
● Overview of our excellent Performing Arts
● Basic introduction to Athletics

We are excited to offer this opportunity to you and hope that you will join us for this informative event
as we begin preparations for the Class of 2026.

Sincerely,

Kyle S. Sosnovik, Principal
Hackettstown High School


